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November 19, 2018 

 

 

BUDGET NOTICE 

 

 Notice is hereby given that the Lower Milford Township proposed 2019 Budget is 

available for public inspection at the Township Office Building, 7607 Chestnut Hill Church 

Road, Coopersburg, PA, Monday through Friday, 8 AM to 4:00 PM.  The Board of Supervisors 

will consider the proposed 2019 Budget for adoption at their regular monthly meeting of 

December 20, 2018 at 7:30 pm in the Township Building. 

 

 

       Lower Milford Township 

       Ellen L. Koplin, Township Manager 

 
 


